
Hello and welcome to Laburnum 
Class.

My name is Mrs Herron. I am looking 
forward to continuing your learning 

journey with you into Year 4.



All about me!

My favourite colour is purple

I can play the violin

I have found out that I quite 
like baking cakes

I drink coffee and like chocolate



Why I love teaching.

I love seeing enthusiastic, smiling faces arriving at school every morning, ready 
to face new challenges and experiences.

I love seeing EVERYONE make progress in their learning and achieve new things 
that they perhaps thought they’d never manage to do. 

I love reading stories out loud (I often act out the voices of characters too).

I love teaching lessons in different ways to keep learning interesting and fun.



Here are some of the other adults who will be 
joining us in Laburnum Class. 

Miss Mead
will be your 
teacher every 
Friday.

Mrs Hernandez

??????
We have one more 
TA yet to join us.



Here are some of the things you can 
look forward to about being in my 

class...

Completing our learning in different ways



Here is our classroom as it is now. By September it will look 
very different and will be ready for you all to begin your 

amazing Year 4 journey!



Have a great summer, Laburnum Class.

I am looking forward to seeing you all in September. 

We are going to have a FANTASTIC year, learning 
and having fun TOGETHER.


